Hello Godsman Elementary —

My name is Jennifer and | am with Community Planning and Development with the City
and County of Denver.

Soon, we will be kicking off the Southwest Area Plan. This plan guides the
development and growth of the following neighborhoods:

Westwood

Mar Lee

Ruby Hill

Athmar Park

Overland

We are having a public meeting on Wednesday, September 11" at the Westwood
Community Center from 6pm to 8pm. We are inviting all community members
(including your staff!) in the area to attend and give their feedback on key issues and
opportunities in their neighborhoods for growth and development. You are all the
experts in your community and have insight on these topics. Childcare and food will
be provided.

We will be talking about:
Housing

Streets and safety
Traffic calming
Food access
Quality of life

Tree canopy
Transit & Mobility
Parks

And more!

Our Asks:

e Please share this important opportunity for community engagement with your
networks. We want to hear from folks who don’t usually make their voices heard.
Let us know if we can provide printed flyers.

e Could our team attend upcoming events to help spread the word about the area
plan?

e Are there student or parent groups interested in participating in a focus group?

Thanks!



